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All Saints Day Tradition

Fifth grade students continued their tradition of choosing and
researching a saint for All Saints Day Mass. They dressed as that saint
and were part of the procession at the beginning of Mass.

After Mass, the fifth grade Saints visited the younger students to share
what they learned about their saint. A few of the saint reports are on
our website.

Grandparents Day

The students celebrated Grandparents and Special Persons Day on
October 10. The day started with Mass, then special guests were
invited to visit there students in the classrooms. There was a lot of
love and joy present that morning.

pictures at the end of this newsletter

Father Ed Retired from OLW

Father Ed Fialkowski recently has retired from our parish and moved
to St. Luke's parish in River Forest. Father Ed came to OLW in 2005
and spent 14 years guiding this parish. We wish him well and will
always have him in our prayers.

A new pastor will be assigned in the spring, but until then, Father Bart
Winters is the parish administrator. He is already enjoying presiding
over the school Masses.

pictures from Grandparents Day 2019:

son of Tom Bauer (class 1990) with John and Betty Bauer; daughter of John Paul
Petermann (class of 1991) works on a writing project with Linda Petermann; son of
Shaun Corcoran (class 1996) does a craft project with Jeannie and Ray Corcoran; Nick
Pecora (class of 1976) visited the classrooms of his grandchildren; son of Adria Meehan
Siewert (class of 1990) with Laura and Kevin Meehan

pictures from around school: 2nd graders with their drawing for the quilt they make for
the Linus Project; 5th grader helping a PK student; 5th grade saint presentation; 8th
grade and 3rd grade Buddy Project; girl's volleyball game; several pictures from the
September Wildcat Prowl, which had to move inside because of rain and strong winds -
still lots of fun!

Lastly, a video from 50's day in Kindergarten
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Will you support us on 12/3/19?

All Years Reunion

Thank you to those that took the
reunion survey. Based on the
feedback received, we are
planning something for a
Saturday evening adults only
reunion in late June 2020. An
official date will be revealed
soon.

Annual Giving Report

We are so grateful for the many
people who donated to our
school. A copy of the Annual
Giving Report is on the website.

Happy Veterans Day

We appreciate the service of all
the veterans in our school and
alumni community. The middle
school students are honoring
veterans today with a prayer
service. 7th graders also write
letters to the veterans in our
parish community.
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